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                             Monday 4th December 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers,   

 

I have sent out the report of our recent OFSTED Inspection.  It will also be available on line in the next few 

days on Ofsted’s website. 

 

I am delighted with their evaluation of our school as outstanding.  It is important for all our community, 

staff and pupils.  Everyone has worked so hard to make this school a special place where children and 

adults can share the unity of learning and growing together.  The story of our school with its emphases 

on quality literature, wide ranging knowledge, extra-curricular events and character building has been 

recognised and everyone can share in this rewarding outcome, a grading which is now exceptionally rare. 

 

The inspection process was rigorous, far reaching and fair and we took the welcome opportunity to 

explain our ethos and principles.  The overwhelming nature of staff positivity, children’s openness and 

involvement both proved to be key factors. 

 

Thank you so much for your commitment and support of our school.  Education’s model of perpetual 

change combined with continuously new societal expectations is difficult to manage without such backing 

from parents, our hardworking and committed staff and our dedicated governors.   

The inspection of our school has been positive, although we are aware that this is not the experience for 

all settings.  The atmosphere at Bishop Road is one of pleasure and celebration. 

We are so pleased to be offering all our children such great opportunities for learning and enjoyment.  

 

Well done everyone indeed!  

   

Yours sincerely, 

 

Gillian Powe 

Head Teacher 
 

http://www.bishoproad.bristol.sch.uk/

